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House Committee on 
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(g) On July 1, 2022, and on each July 1 thereafter, the director of accounts 
and reports shall transfer $3,000,000 from the state general fund to the 988 
suicide prevention and mental health crisis hotline fund. Such transfers shall 
be demand transfers from the state general fund.


